
Union takes pay protest to parliament
 Portugal 

The STAL local government union has organised a march and demonstration outside 
parliament for 23 October. The union wants the government to ensure that the 
2021 budget includes funding for key measures on pay. The union has four main 
demands - a EUR 90 increase for all workers; implementation of an allowance for 
dangerous and arduous work; changes to the pay structure to abolish pay levels 
that fall below the national minimum wage; and reinstatement of compensation 
payments for accidents at work. The final point relates to compensation for 
permanent partial incapacity that was the victim of cuts imposed by the Troika after 
the last crisis. EPSU sent a message of solidarity.
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